
Dear Ewa Sherman 
 
Hart District Council has no issues to raise in respect of the adequacy of consultation. 
 
Kind regards,  
Planning Policy Team 
Hart District Council 

01252 774118 
www.hart.gov.uk 
Twitter: @HartCouncil 
Facebook: /HartDistrictCouncil 
 
Hart District Council has updated its privacy policy, find out more about how we take care 
of your information. 
 
Please consider completing our short Customer Feedback Form so that we know how we 
handled your query and can continue to improve the service that we provide. 
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